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Attention All CHS students: If you are interested in running for a class officer or 

Student Council position, information can be found in the office and in your school 

email on what is required to run. Petitions are due no later than May 24 at 3:00pm. 

Returning members must have their hour sheets from the 23-24 school year 

completed to run for a position again. 

Interested in going to Italy? There is an enrollment meeting on May 29
th

 at 5:30pm 

in room 108. Please see Mrs. Villani with any questions on how to rsvp to the 

meeting.  

Next week we will hold interviews for the openings in our snow sculpting team. 

Please see Mrs. Lentz or send her an email if you would like to be considered! If 

you love working outside, problem solving, working in a team, using giant saws and 

chisels, and eating Frankenmuth chicken, this might be for you!  

Any 10
th

 or 11
th

 grade student who would like to participate in Work-based Learning 

(Co-op) next school year needs to pick up an application from Mrs. Harrison this 

week. Her office is located next to Mrs. Fugate's office in the media center. It is 

a first come first serve basis for spots. You may email any questions or concerns to 

lharrison@corunna.k12.mi.us 

All boys interested in running cross country next year, there is a meeting in Coach 

Heid's room (#206) during Cav Time on Thursday. You will get information about 

summer training, team camp, and the upcoming season. 

Lunch choices today are: Meaty Spaghetti Sauce; Chicken Alfredo; Cheese Bosco 

Sticks; Pepperoni Pizza; Corn Dog; Spicy BBQ Chicken Flatbread; Turkey Club 

Salad; or Italian Chicken Wrap. 
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The middle school track team completed their dual meet season with a home meet 

against Brandon. The boys took another victory with a score of  69.5 to 58.5, and 

the girls fell by a score of 66.5 to 61.5. Top performers were Tye DeLorge placing 

1
st
 in the 100 Meter dash, Connor Ford who placed 1

st
 in the 800 and 1600, Fred 

Nault who placed 1
st
 in shot put, Mason Toney 1

st
 in High Jump, and Caleb LeCureux 

1
st
 in Long Jump. Corunna also grabbed 1

st
 place in the 4 x 100 and 4 x 200 relays.  

The girls top performers were Taylor Braun with a 1
st
 in the 70 meter dash, Claire 

Herrick in the 55 meter hurdles, Audrey Miller 1
st
 in High jump, and Ava Nequist 

with a 1
st
 place finish in long jump. Corunna's 4 x 200 and 4 x 800 relay teams 

brought home the gold as well. Great season athletes!  Next up will be the Flint 

Metro Championships. 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


